
 
 

The Children’s Aid Society of Franklin County will be holding a public 
meeting concerning our wellness policy on February 22, 2024 at 10am. The 
meeting will be held at our office located at 255 Miller Street, 
Chambersburg, Pa 17201. We invite all parents, guardians, teachers, staff, 
and our community to attend.  

Providing our students with a healthy environment to promote learning is a top 
propriety for our agency. We encourage our staff and the community to 
provide their input and suggestions on how to continually improve  our 
wellness goals, as we aim to meet the changing needs of all the students we 
serve. Our wellness policy is available to view on our website, cas1884.org.  

 

For anyone that is unable to attend the meeting but would still like to provide 
feedback regarding our wellness policy please email Chris Byers at 
cbyers@1884.org. 


